Route 7/ Recommendations: Route /7 is
recommended to be restructured to provide
bi-directional service on Prince Ave., and to
provide fransit service to the areas the revised
Route 5 will no longer serve.

Based on citizen impute, staff revised the TDP
recommendations to the route, and has

extended the Route to include new service
on Whitehead and Tallassee Roads. Under
Utilized Service to Chalfont and Westchester
Drive area is discontinued. The hours and
days of operation are recommended to be
increased to add new evening and weekend
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